Epitafio Flowers and Holy Week Donations Needed!
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Epitafio Flower Donations as well as donations for other Holy Week needed items
are greatly appreciated as we all come together as a parish family to celebrate Holy
Week and Pascha at St. Nicholas Greek Orthodox Cathedral.

Please submit your donations in church or at the church office no later than
Monday, March 31, 2025.

Contact Denise Letourneau, Parish Administration, Denise@stnicholastarpon.org,
727-937-3540 for more information.

Thank you!
St. Nicholas Parish Council



